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My name is Kevin Guinn and I live in Old Town/China Town in Portland, OR.   

 

This ill-advised piece of legislation should be retitled the "Destroying Downtown 

Portland with Glee Bill"  Be aware that your good intent has terrible real world 

consequence for those of us who actually live in the belly of this beast. I'm sure 

you're dressing this up as some sort of "harm reduction" but you overlook the harm 

caused to housed residents who can't safely walk to a grocery store, and whose lives 

and safety are impacted by street camping. Please withdraw this abomination of a 

bill. 


